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Uniteam Group adding more resources: 

 

We are pleased to announce that Mr. Tom Mikkelsen has started on September 1st in our Global Customer 

Support. Tom has been within freight forwarding for more than 25 years and the last years he has 

specialized within customs issues within EU working for SKAT. 

 

At the same time we are also pleased to welcome Emil Georgi as programmer to our team. Emil comes 

from the IT school Aspit and he will have approx. 1 year of internship with Uniteam to finish his education. 

AspIT is a customized training model for young people with Autism Spectrum Disorder (ASD). 

 

We warmly welcome Emil and Tom to our team! 

 

 

Uniteam Group extending partnerships: 

 

Uniteam Group have during the summer extended our partnership portfolio with both INTTRA, Cargoflux 

and Vipetech AB 

 

 
INTTRA is providing solutions to Ocean Freight users and their members use the INTTRA Ocean Trade 

Platform to plan, book and track shipments from one easy-to-use software system. INTTRAs suite of cloud-

based software applications help both shippers and carriers reduce costs and improve performance across 

the entire container shipping lifecycle. 

 

 
Cargoflux is a web portal enabling the customers to get quotes, make bookings, print labels, get status info, 

invoices and much more. 

 

 
Vipetech AB in Sweden is an IT-company focusing in automated document processes and among other 

products they are a distributor of Kofax Readsoft Invoices / Readsoft On-line, which are already integrated 

features in the Uniteam platform. 

 

 

 

Visit our booth at Logistik & Transport-Mässan in Gothenburg from November 5-7 2018 – more information 

will follow! 

 


